
Deputies investigate fatality on Highway 162
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Friday, Aug. 12, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Charleston County deputies are investigating a traffic fatality
Friday morning on Highway 162 in the Hollywood area.

The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office responded before 8:30 a.m. to Highway 162 near
McCombs Road for a report of a two-vehicle collision.

An initial investigation by CCSO’s Traffic Services Unit indicates an eastbound Ford pickup hit
the rear of an eastbound Pontiac hatchback. The driver of the Ford was transported to a local
hospital, where he was pronounced dead.

The driver of the Pontiac was not injured.

The road was closed for about two hours as Traffic Unit deputies investigated.

The Charleston County Coroner’s Office will provide information on the deceased when
appropriate.


